

June 12, 2023

VIA E-MAIL

Mr. Daniel Millien Environmental Services Manager City of Hollywood 2600 Hollywood Boulevard Hollywood, FL 33020

Re: Solid Waste Disposal Pricing Proposal

Dear Mr. Millien:

As you know, Waste Connections has had the privilege of being the City of Hollywood's solid waste disposal and recyclable processing vendor for many years. You have asked us to provide the City solid waste disposal pricing that would begin in July of 2023, after the expiration of the existing agreement.

Based on your request, and after a careful review of the market, Waste Connections of Florida makes this offer to the City of Hollywood of disposal capacity for solid waste at our Pembroke Park Transfer Station (the current location, no changes for your hauler would be required) for a price of \$61.81 per ton. While general terms will need to be negotiated after your Commission approves the proposal in June, Waste Connections proposes that at a minimum the following terms be included:

- 1. That the Agreement is for a term of 5-years provided both parties agree to the negotiated renewal.
- 2. Beginning on July 1, 2024, and on July 1 of each subsequent year during any term of the Agreement, the increase (CPI) of disposal service charges shall not exceed five percent (5.00%). Per ton disposal fees are subject to CPI adjustments within 30 days written notice of such adjustment in accordance with the original agreement dated July 3, 2013. Further, the CPI calculation of the disposal price per ton shall never result in a reduction, the disposal price adjustment shall always be equal to or greater than zero.
- 3. Beginning on July 1, 2024, and on July 1 of each subsequent year during any term of the Agreement, the increase (CPI) of disposal service charges shall be at 100% of the calculated change in the CPI, subject to the cap above.

We look forward to a continued relationship that we have enjoyed with the City over the years. If you should have any additional, questions please do not hesitate in giving me a call.

Respectfully submitted,

Jason Pepitone Government Affairs Manager